














































   M.D., Yale University School of Medicine

   Pediatric Residency, Johns Hopkins Hospital

Joined UVM/Fletcher Allen in 2002 as Assistant 
Professor. Promoted to Associate Professor in 
2006. Dr. Macauley founded and has served 
as Medical Director of the Pediatric Advanced 
Care Team since 2006. He has directed Clinical 
Ethics at Fletcher Allen Health Care since 2004.

Dr. Macauley is a respected national leader in 
bioethics and palliative care. He is a member 
of many national professional societies, and 
currently sits on the ethics committees of both 
the American Academy of Pediatrics and the 
American Association of Hospice and Palliative 
Medicine. Since 2005 he has published 13  
peer-reviewed and 14 non-peer-reviewed 
articles, and is a reviewer for Pediatrics, 
Pediatrics in Review, and the Journal of 
Palliative Medicine. Dr. Macauley is responsible 
for education related to medical ethics and 
pediatric palliative care at the College, as 
well as a large portion of education related to 
spirituality. He devised the ethics component 
of the Clinical Decision Making course, teaches 
in several other Foundations level courses, 
and precepts clinical electives in ethics and 
pediatric palliative care.

Robert  
Macauley, M.D.
PROFE SSOR
Pediatrics
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